
 

 

World Café 

Tuesday, 24 June 2025 from 2.00-5.00 p.m. 

 
On the second day of the conference, we would like to give all participants the opportunity 
to discuss the subjects of the other working groups. There will be discussions taking place in 
small groups of 4 to 10 people at round tables. For each working group we have allocated a 
discussion round of about 30 minutes.  

Guiding questions for these discussions are  

• What messages may be missing?  

• Are there different points of view? 

• Are there links to the results of the other working groups? 

• How can we cooperate better to realise the right to food? 

• Which recommendations can be identified for 1) stakeholders and 2) politics and 3) for 
the CFS uptake? 

Participants are invited to document their reaction on cards during the sessions. Each 
Working Group has its own card colour. The cards will be put on the pin boards in the dining 
hall after each round. The chairs of the working groups will present a short summary of the 
World Café on their subjects in the first panel discussion on the next day. Together with the 
results from the working groups, these will be part of the conference proceedings to be 

compiled by conference organisers. 


